
From: Plancom
To: Rachael Markle; Steve Szafran; Easton Craft; David Maul; William Montero; Paul Cohen; Lisa Basher; Jack Malek;

 Laura Mork; Miranda Redinger; Julie Ainsworth-Taylor; Susan Chang; Donna M. Moss
Subject: FW: Homeless house regulations
Date: Monday, October 17, 2016 9:24:58 PM

------------------------------------------- 
From: jmjaquish[SMTP:JMJAQUISH@GMAIL.COM] 
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2016 9:24:49 PM 
To: Plancom 
Subject: Homeless house regulations 
Auto forwarded by a Rule

Dear City of Shoreline,
I'm against the proposed relaxing of homeless encampment regulations within the city.  We
 have existing rules that have allowed them to be regulated at certain sites on a rotational
 bases.  We are property owners and tax payers, allowing encampments all over the place will
 lower our property values, lowering tax revenue for city, county and most importantly
 schools.  We as a city cannot afford that. 
How will the new rules be regulated and at what cost to the city. Who will clean up after
 them?  They certainly won't as witness to the tons of trash being left along side our highways.
Unfortunately some of the homeless do not want to be in encampments because they are
 banned from drinking and doing drugs in them.  So we want this to go on unregulated, with
 no ability for the police to enforce it.
Please do not relax the regulations.
Jim Jaquish
A citizen, property owner and tax payer in Shoreline

Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device
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